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June 1, 2025 
 
Dear Current and New Harker Families, 
 
Greetings! As the Finance Office prepares for our annual tuition billing, we would like to take a moment to 
thank you for your support of The Harker School—through your volunteer efforts, generous donations, and trust 
in our community. We are truly grateful. 
 
Tuition Billing Overview 
All accounts will be billed for tuition on June 1, 2025, in accordance with the terms outlined in your enrollment 
or re-enrollment contract. Payment is due by June 15, 2025.  
 
***New this year***: If you need to cancel your contract, written notice must be submitted to the appropriate 
Admission Office no later than 5:00 PM on June 1, 2025. After June 1, you are contractually obligated to pay 
the balance of tuition by June 15, 2025. 
 
Tuition Schedule (Less Deposit of $2,500 Already Paid) 

• Transitional Kindergarten: $45,000– $2,500 = $42,500.00 
• Kindergarten – Grade 5: $49,900– $2,500 = $47,400.00 
• Grades 6 – 8: $59,450– $2,500 = $56,950.00 
• Grades 9 – 12: $64,800– $2,500 = $62,300.00 

 
Accepted Payment Methods 
1. Personal Check 
Make checks payable to The Harker School and mail to: 
The Harker School 
PO Box 516607 
Los Angeles, CA 90051-0599 
Be sure to include your child’s full name and Student ID on the check. 
 
2. E-Pay via ACH 
Log into the Parent Portal and select the "View and Pay My Bill" tile. Click "Pay My Bill" to access the US 
Bank site. Use your Student ID (found in the top right corner of your billing statement) when submitting 
payment. 
 
3. Wire Transfer 
Bank Name: US Bank NA 
Bank Address: 425 Walnut Street, Cincinnati, OH 45202 
Beneficiary: The Harker School 
Beneficiary Address: 4525 Union Avenue, San Jose, CA 95124 
Phone: 408.553.5761 
Acct #: 153453157213 

http://www.harker.org/parents
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ABA Routing #: 121122676 
SWIFT Code: USBKUS44IMT 
Include your child’s name and Student ID in the wire memo. 
 
4. Flywire International Payment 
Visit Flywire for an intuitive, cost-effective payment system with benefits such as: 

• Transparent pricing and no hidden bank fees 
• Competitive exchange rates with payment in your home currency 
• Real-time payment tracking and 24/7 multilingual support 

Please note: Credit card payments for tuition are not accepted. 
 
Financial Reminders 

• Any remaining balance for the 2024–25 school year is also due in full by June 15, 2025. 
• Families with past-due balances exceeding $500 will not be permitted to attend classes in the fall. 

 
Tuition Financing Option 
Families may explore educational loan options through Your Tuition Solution. 
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for choosing The Harker School—we look forward to a wonderful year ahead. 
 
Warm Regards, 
Harker Accounts Receivable 
AccountsReceivable@harker.org 
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